February 2, 2007
Franklin D. Jackson, Chair

The Prince George’s County Board of License Commissioners
5012 Rhode Island Avenue, Room 204

Hyattsville, MD 20781

Dear Mr. Jackson:

We, the 23A District Delegation of Maryland, are writing concerning the oncoming problems at J’s Sport’s Café.  This bar, located at 12617 Laurel-Bowie Road in Laurel, MD has been the sight of numerous altercations, shootings, and even several homicides.  As you are aware, it is the responsibility of the holder of the license to ensure that the activities which take place in the establishment are not harmful to its surrounding neighborhood.  This is a responsibility that the owners of J’s Sport’s Café clearly have not met.

We request that you consider not renewing this license at the April 1st review.  The safety and welfare of our community is of paramount importance and it your responsibility to ensure that area’s businesses are required to meet their obligations, and take appropriate action when they do not.

Please keep us informed of any progress on this matter.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let us know.

We are sincerely,

Douglas J. J. Peters

James W. Hubbard

Gerron S. Levi
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Delegate
